
From: Lt. Governor's Office
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/29/2017 4:45:33 PM
Subject: FW: flag

Please find out where this is and coordinate with Danny
 

From: JOHN BONDS [mailto:alsc0014@charter.net] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 1:00 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: flag
 
Dear Sir. I haven’t been able to contact you since you took this office so congratulations.
We would love to have you visit Post 14 on any first Monday evening. We start with an officers meeting at 6 and the 
regular meeting starts at 7.
The reason I’m writing, We have a badly work flag of South Carolina. We use a 4x6 SC flag flown under out US flag.
We need to replace all our flags due to wear. We also have 5 service flags and the POW-MIA flag flying.
Please reply so I can make plans to get a flag somewhere else if you cannot help.
 
Thankyou for all you do.
John Bonds
Adjutant Post 14 American Legion
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